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TO: Frazier Avenue Property Owners Adjacent to Street Resurfacing - 2011

You were previously sent information about a proposed project to resurface
Frazier Avenue in 2011. Since then we have revisited this street and modified
the scope of work. Frazier Avenue will not be resurfaced and defective curb
and gutter will not be replaced. Instead the street will be milled and paved in
two areas to repair some failed patches.

Waunona Way will still be resurfaced and the defective curb and gutter will be
replaced. The limits of the Waunona Way project do extend onto part of
Frazier Avenue. The affected properties on Frazier Avenue did receive the
appropriate assessment notices.

You are being sent this letter to notify you of the Board of Public Works
Meeting on January 19 to formally adopt this revision to the project scope.
The meeting will be at 5:30 at the Madison Water Utility Building, conference
room A/B, located at 119 East Olin Avenue.

If you have any questions, please contact John Fahrney, of my staff, at 266-
9091.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer

cc: John Fahrney, P.E., Engineering
Greg Fries, P.E., Engineering
Steve Sonntag, P.E., Engineering
Steve Armstrong, Engineering
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